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In	this	time	of	global	warming,	it	is	critical	that	NSW	support	a	fairer	price	for	
solar,	with	a	feed	in	price	equating	with	wholesale	prices	of	electricity	and	taking	
into	account	the	environmental	benefits	of	solar	power.	
10	years	ago	we	were	committed	to	spending	$45,000	(10	kilowatt	system)	on	
solar	electricity	only	to	be	told	days	before	the	panels	were	to	be	installed	that	
the	house	thus	the	panels	were	too	far	away	from	the	transformer	and	the	line	
inadequate	to	feed	into	the	grid.	We	were	terribly	disappointed	and	felt	
disadvantaged	because	our	rural	electricity		provider	had	not	updated	the	
infrastructure	at	the	end	of	the	line	where	we	live.	
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